
Bridgeton Area Chamber of Commerce Foundation  
P.O. Box 1063 

Bridgeton, NJ 08302 
856-455-1312  856-453-9795 (fax)  bacc@baccnj.com 

Jonathan Cummings, President    Tony Stanzione, Chief Executive Officer 
Laurie LaTorre, Member Services Coordinator 

 March 3, 2025 
 

Dear Bridgeton Area Chamber of Commerce Members and Everyone in Our Community,  
We thank you for your support of the Chamber and our community.  We 
wanted to reach out to you regarding support for the yearly scholarships that 
the Chamber of Commerce Foundation provides to three students from our 
community, one from each of Bridgeton High School, Cumberland Regional 
High School, and Cumberland County Technical Education Center.  The three 
$1000 scholarships will be presented in memory of Nancy Sungenis and David 
Wilson, long-time Chamber and community leaders whose service to the 
Chamber, their businesses, and their community is fondly remembered and 
serves as examples for others. 
Donations can be made by scanning the QR code provided in this letter, by 
sending a check payable to BACC Foundation, PO Box 1063, Bridgeton, NJ 08302, or by delivering it directly to the 
Chamber office at 590 Shiloh Pike, Bridgeton (Hopewell Twp Municipal Building). Please make donations by the end of 
March. 
Anyone who donates $500 or more will be recognized as a co-presenter of the scholarships with the 
Chamber Foundation.  
www.tinyurl.com/BACC2025Donate  

On behalf of the Officers, Board of Directors, and staff of the Bridgeton Area Chamber of Commerce 
Foundation and the Bridgeton Area Chamber of Commerce, and Carol Musso, and Kathy Shumate, Co-
Chairs of the Foundation Scholarship Committee, we thank you very much for your consideration and your support. 
Sincerely, 
Bridgeton Area Chamber of Commerce Foundation 
Jon Cummings     Tony Stanzione  

Jonathan Cummings, President            Tony Stanzione, Chief Executive Officer 
Carol Musso     Kathy Shumate 

Carol Musso, Scholarship Committee Co-Chair Kathy Shumate, Scholarship Committee Co-Chair 
 
 

You may also consider a donation to the BACC Foundation to support student activities at 
Cumberland Regional and Bridgeton High Schools.  Use the same check donation 
information as noted above, and the same link www.tinyurl.com/BACC2025Donate and QR 
Code.  

 
 
 Information filed with the NJ Attorney General concerning charitable solicitation may be obtained from the Attorney General by calling (973) 504-6215.  

Registration with the Attorney General does not imply endorsement. In accordance with IRS Regulations, this letter confirms that no goods or services 
were received by the donor in exchange for or in consideration of this gift. Bridgeton Area Chamber of Commerce Foundation is a not-for-profit  501 (C) 
(3), Federal ID: 16-1643462.  Your contribution is tax deductible to the extent permitted by law and helps support the charitable, educational, civic and 
religious institutions’ community projects in the Greater Bridgeton area as directed by the Foundation Board of Directors. 
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